
Planning Applications, Winchester City Council,
PO Box 497, City Offices, Winchester, SO23 3DD
Tel: 01962 840222 Email: sdplanning@winchester.gov.uk
ACKTCA

Mr Alex Reidy

3 main road

twyford moors
winchester
SO21 1RN
hampshire

Our Ref: SDNP/21/01375/TCA

Contact Officer: Ivan Gurdler

Tel. No.: 01962 848 403

10 March 2021

Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning Act (1990) as amended, Section 211

Applicant: Mrs Anna Wales
Proposal: T1- Yew tree: Crown lift by 1.5-2m to remove dying lower canopy of tree and turn

into more of a feature tree.
Location: The Old Rectory Riverside Farm Lane Tichborne SO24 0NA

*NB: Due to the Coronavirus epidemic, you may be contacted directly by a representative of the
authority asking you to post a site notice in relation to this case. In some cases this is required by
statute and for other cases it is a key component of the authority's engagement policy. Failure to
display a statutory site notice for the prescribed period may nullify any decision on the case and
therefore your full cooperation will be greatly appreciated.

This proposal is within the South Downs National Park. The notification will be dealt with by
Winchester City Council, acting as an agent for the South Downs National Park Authority
(SDNPA), unless it is to be determined, or ‘called in’, by the SDNPA. If this happens you will be
notified accordingly. Further details regarding the agency agreement can be found on the SDNPA
website at www.southdowns.gov.uk.

This notification was made valid on 11 March 2021 and given the case reference of
SDNP/21/01375/TCA, which you should quote in all correspondence relating to this case. The
description of your notification may have been amended. Please contact the Case Officer dealing
with your application, Ivan Gurdler on 01962 848 403 as soon as possible if you have any
objections. If the notification is found to be invalid, you will be advised as soon as possible.

If a formal decision has not been issued by 22 April 2021 you may proceed with the work, within
two years of this date, unless the South Downs National Park Authority subsequently serve a
Tree Preservation Order.

Yours faithfully

TIM SLANEY
Director of Planning
South Downs National Park Authority

http://www.southdowns.gov.uk



